
 
 

Page 1 | Extension of Distance Learning by One Additional Week – Term 2,AY 2021-2022    

 

 

 

Cir No 26/AJS/AY2021-22/JANUARY                              13th January 2022  

 

Subject: Extension of Distance Learning by One Additional Week 
  
 

Dear Valued Parents,  

 

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School!  

 

We hope and pray that you and your loved ones are keeping safe, well protected and healthy in the midst 

of rising cases of COVID in the community.  

 
We would like to notify all our parents that authorities have taken decision to extend Distance learning 
for one more additional week to ensure safety. 
 
Hence, 3rd Week of January 2022 (i.e. from Monday 17th January 2022 to Friday 21st January 2022) Our 
school continue with full distance learning for all the students of KG to Grade 12. 
 
We will update you about the decision for the following weeks as soon as we receive the information from 
relevant authorities and hence urge all the parents to note the above information and abide by the same.  
 
We reassure you that Our Academic and other teams at Al Ain Juniors School will take best possible steps 
to support all the learners and wish to see that our students are back on campus as soon as we are 
permitted to do so. 

We are sharing following information once again with you, so that you are aware of mode of 
communication and contact details. 

MODE OF COMMUNICATION BETWEEN SCHOOL, PARENTS, AND STUDENTS 

 

We will be adopting the following means of communication to reach out to you all as well as support 

students during the distance learning program: 

1. Website: http://www.alainjuniors.com/- 

      Stay tuned for the latest Information.  

2. Microsoft Teams–Teaching and Learning Tasks, Activities, Assignments etc. 

3. Emails–Teachers shall keep you informed with the latest updates.  

4. SMS 

 

HOTLINES FOR PARENTS/STUDENTS 

 

Reach out to us for help! The School has formed a Response team to handle all your queries related to 

Microsoft Teams/Distance Learning. This team shall serve as the Helpdesk during the launch of the 

Distance Learning Platform to make sure that all students are confident and comfortable with this online 

mode of teaching & learning. 

 

http://www.alainjuniors.com/-
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Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Best Wishes 

AJS Administration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Section Response team member Contact No. Email 

AL-AIN JUNIORS SCHOOL, BRITISH SYSTEM 

Primary: 
Grade 1 to 6 

Fouzia Hydrose,   
School Counselor 

03-7810077 fouzia.hydrose@alainjuniors.com 

Luna Ali 
Floor Supervisor 

03-7810077 luna.ali@alainjuniors.com 

Secondary: 
Grades 7 to 12 

Ameen Abdulla,  
School Counselor 

03-7810077 ameen.abdulla@alainjuniors.com 

El Sayed,  
Floor supervisor 

03-7810077 el.sayed@alainjuniors.com 

AL AIN JUNIORS SCHOOL, INDIAN SYSTEM 

Grades 1 to 12 Suhana Syed Burhan,  
School Counselor 

03-7810043 suhana.burhan@alainjuniors.com 

Technical Support Team 

AJB Mueed Pathan +971-545421031 studenthelpdesk.ajb@alainjuniors.com 

AJI Syed Basheeruddin +971-567978303 studenthelpdesk.aji@alainjuniors.com 


